
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: gas station in Boreden carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:15:03 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:25 AM
Subject: FW: gas station in Boreden carleton
 
 
 
From: Leona Penton [mailto:leona.penton847@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 7:26 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: gas station in Boreden carleton
 
I feel we now have enough gas stations and do not want to see anymore coming into the area
to take from the ones that are here now. They are all giving good service and we do not want
to see any of them needing to close because there is not enough business for another one in the
area.
 
Thankyou
Leona penton
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